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Issue 1: March 2016





Droxford Community Newsletter





This is a first for Droxford a newsletter that is for you the residents that will be sent out electronically each month for a six month trial. This is an at-a-glance newsletter that tells you what’s coming up later in the month that isn’t already available on the website or in The Bridge magazine. If you need to get a notice circulated, please � HYPERLINK "mailto:drox.news@gmail.com?subject=ITEM" ��email�. Please click to � HYPERLINK "mailto:drox.news@gmail.com?subject=UNSUBSCRIBE" ��unsubscribe�. 











Newsletters and further information can be found on the village website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.droxfordweb.co.uk" �http://www.droxfordweb.co.uk� 








We remember





Grace Dumper, a long time resident of Droxford, recently passed away at her home in Chestnut Rise. 


The funeral service will take place on Tuesday 29 March at 2.00 pm.


To be followed by tea in the village hall.


A thank you to all those who supported Clean for the  Queen on 5 March. 


Lots of rubbish was collected and taken to the dump.





The Parish Council would like to invite residents to design a logo. Please see � HYPERLINK "https://www.hugofox.com/community/droxford-village-community-7711/news/village-logo-5007" ��News item� for further information.





Are you interested in supporting your community? Would you like to be a councillor? Please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:drox.news@gmail.com?subject=Councillor%20vacancy" ��here� for further information. There are currently two vacancies on Droxford Parish Council.





Like us on             


�HYPERLINK "http://www.twitter.com/facebook"��





�





Coming Up





Work starts at Droxford Church on Monday 4 April until mid-August. Please be aware that from time to time, part of the Square will be roped off to allow large vehicle access.


Phoenix Futures has confirmed that the residential unit will be closed at the end of March.








�HYPERLINK "https://www.facebook.com/Droxford-Village-Community-1513139315659283/"���


Facebook��HYPERLINK "http://www.twitter.com/facebook"��


�





Important








Droxford Junior School: On 22 February the school reported two incidents of car keying of staff cars to the Police. Unfortunately, this is not the first time this has happened. Please call 101 if you see any suspicious behavior.


Waste recycling: Consultation now � HYPERLINK "https://www.hugofox.com/community/droxford-village-community-7711/consultations" ��open�









